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SCHOOLS DI\/ISION OF DIGOS CITY
OFFICE OF THE SCIIOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT

DIVISION MEMORANDUMiELgruMSGOD-2024

To:           :    Assistant schools Division superintendent
Division Chiefs
Public Schools District Supervisors
Education Program Supervisor
Public School Heads

Subject   :   CONDUCT OF THE DIVISION ROLLOUT ON INSTRUCTIONAL
LEADERSHIP TRAINING (ILT) : STRENGTHENING LEARNING
CONDITIONS FOR EARLY LITERCY

Date
/

January  G`) 2024

This  is  in  reference  to  Regional  Memorandum  HRDD-2024-026  dated
January 23, 2024 signed by Rebonfamil R. Baguio, Director Ill, re: Conduct of
the    Division    Rouout    on    Instructional    Leadership    TraLining    (ILT):
Strengthening Learning Conditions for Early Literacy.

'The    quality    assured    training    resources    can    be    accessed    at

!±j;±±2sjJJJbi±J}r/ ILT_Qj±JJ±j=,  for standard utilization  and implementation in the
Division Rollout Training FTograms and Activities.

All other details are found in the enclosures.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

For and in the absence of the
Schools Division Superintendent

MARIA GENEVIEVE
Assistant Schools Division Sup

Officer-In-Charg
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Sul2ject:         CONDUCT OF THE DIVISION Roll.Our oN INSTRUcrmoNAI
IEADERSHlp TRAINING {ILT}: smaNGTHENING LEAFENG
cONDITIONs roR EARI;y LITERAcy

Date   :          January 23, 2024

Attached is the Advisory dated January 19, 2024 on the cOH"Ier OF "
DrvBsroH  romotun  oH  ms"tlcmonAL  IBADmsm  "mma  qBTi:
smBnGoiiiiiifia IBArmmG cOHDrmors rok BARE;y I.rrmAcy.

`The     quality     assured     training     resources     can     be     acoessed     at
https://bit.iv/ILT  OA TRP,  for  standard  utnization  and  implementation  in  the
Division Fallout Thaining Fhograms and Activities.

F\irther, Division HRD-SEPS/ F`ocals are requested to accomplice the tracker
found in the same Goo8le rmve on or before Jarmary 31, 2024.

Immediate and wide disscaination on this Memorandum is desired.

Ann a. FART:Azo
TirederfIVH

BydeAiithout)/OfObReglonalDhocor

Bncloscd: As Stated.
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Addr\ess: i. Torres St., I)avao City {8000)
belefro hds.: (082} 291-1665; (082) 22ii;147
Emall Address: nggionll@deped.gov.ph
Wtbsl®e : `mm^r.depedroxi.ph
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Januny 19, 2024
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This is in refcrmcc to the s|gbed adwi.®ry drted October 3, 2023 on the Conduct
or   the    Dfvi.l®n    Rouout   on    ln.tructlonal   IAademhlp   rfei±±±=   (Dr):
StrengtheBlpg Learrfug C®ndltions for Early Litemcy.

The  program has undergone and  passed the  National  Educators Academy Of the
Phifippincs  (NEAP!  Quality A8suranee. Thus,  Schools  Divirion  Offices  {SDOp)  are
instructed    to    uac    the    Quality    Assured    Training    Resources    found    at
htros://bit.Iv/lLT  OA TRP.

In addltlon, .11 Rcgl®nal Once. aiid 8cOB are  reque.ted to accompll.h the
tracker foiLnd in the same Gapgle Drfy€ ®n or before Jarmary 31, 2024.

For further questions and concerns, you may contact Hr. Dq.tin dray R Jo.on,
Senior Education  Fhograrn  Speciahat Of NE^P Hofcs8ional  Devetopmcm Division.
through telefdr[ no. {02) 8715-99 L9 or enail neaD.T>ddffleced.rmv.ch.

res yotLr infomation and gutdanee.

uralCABEN

officer-in-Chag::8£°#o#tsecretoryfior
Hurrran Resouroe an.d Organizrational Deueloprnen£


